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________________________________________________________
December 1, 2019                                                        Vol. LIX No. 45
Greeter: Gary Jantz

Candlelighter: Andrew Claassen

Accompanist: Katherine Swinger

Song Leader: 

	Prelude

	Words of Welcome/Call to Worship

	Announcements

	Opening Song
	O Come, O Come, Immanuel
	HWB 172

	Offering

	Children’s Story 
	“Engaging our Senses”

	Scripture
	        Isaiah 9:1-7

	Song
	The First Noel, The Angels Did Say
	HWB 199

	Message
	Taste and See

	Scripture
	Matthew 26:20-30

	Song
	Comfort, Comfort, O My People
	HWB 176

	Sharing and Response

	Sending Song
	Oh, How Joyfully
	HWB 209

	Benediction


Menno Mennonite Church, a Christian Anabaptist Community, equips believers through relevant Worship and Study, and expresses God’s love to others through Stewardship and Service. 
Bryce will be traveling this coming week from Monday to Thursday to tend business in Canada. His cell phone will be reachable for emergencies.
The Senior Adult Sunday School class will NOT meet this Sunday, but will resume meeting next Sunday December 8.

Menno Women in Mission: The next meeting will be Thursday, December 12, 2019.
Sign up for Men’s Retreat December 6-8, 2019.  Come meet the new director, Darrel Ness.  Register online to attend.  Camrec’s website: camrec.org.
The Ritzville Ministerial Association Christmas boxes are being assembled.  Menno has been asked to provide: 3-24 count Cases Cranberry Sauce (14 oz cans), 2-12 count cases Stuffing Mix (6 oz box) and 2-24 count cases Evaporated Milk (12 oz can).  Direct contributions and monetary donations to the estimated $250 cost of the above would be welcome. The items are due December 4.  Please contact Bryce with interest or questions.  The boxes will be distributed December 18. Assistance would be welcome.
Advent is here and Bryce is looking for those interested in decorating the church for the holidays.  Also, we will be sitting with "Christmas through the Senses" an experience of the sense of the body tied to our experience of the season.  As such, Bryce will be looking for people to assist in preparing some experiential learning elements for our Sunday services.  Most are simple enough - some collecting of items for use in worship.  If this is something you would have energy for, please let Bryce know.  
Christmas Eve we will celebrate a simple service of Lessons and Carols at 6:30 at Menno.  All are welcome.  If you would be open to reading in this service and will be in attendance, please let Bryce know.
The Mennonite group subscription is ready for renewal.  Please let Bryce know if your interest has changed and you no longer wish to receive the magazine, or if there are any elements that need to be adjusted to your subscription.  Note that a renewal now will be carried through into a newly merged The Mennonite/Mennonite Weekly format due to launch in September 2020.  
The Menno Church Deacon ballot was in your mailbox. Those that were not picked up on Sunday, November 17th, have been mailed out. The ballots are due by noon of Sunday, December 8th, 2019. Please place them in the box by the bulletin board.
Next Sunday December 8, 2019

Greeter: Charlotte & Forrest Hardt
Candlelighter: Leah Claassen
Accompanist: Music Team
Song Leader: Music Team

